
From: London, Sarah  

Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 6:37 PM 
To: Erin Mansfield 

Subject: Fwd: Your request 

 

Erin, see below and attached.  ACCD needs more time to produce records, I think you will hear 

from them tomorrow.  Thanks, 

Sarah 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "London, Sarah" <Sarah.London@state.vt.us> 

To: "Paul Heintz" <paul@sevendaysvt.com> 

Subject: Your request 

Hi Paul, attached please find records in response to your public records act request dated July 7, 

2015.  We have redacted personal contact information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(7) and 

commercially sensitive information pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(9).  The same records withheld 

from the WatchDog production were withheld in response to this request as executive privileged 

communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (c)(4) – specifically, the withheld records are 

substantive communications regarding a draft press release amounting to approximately 30 

pages. 

 

If you feel any information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief 

of Staff, Darren Springer, pursuant to 1 VSA 318. 

 

I understand you are making additional public record act requests of this office, including 

requests for EB-5 related communications and SEC related communications.  Now that we have 

completed this request, we will start to process your additional requests and will be in touch. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah 
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